
Dear Parents,

The Scholastic Book Fair will take place on Wednesday, April 10th and
Thursday, April 11th in the Multipurpose Room of the Kindergarten Center.

As a reminder, this is a cash-free event. If you haven’t done so already,
please register your child for eWallet prior to April 10th to ensure a smooth
check-out experience for your child during the fair.

Directions to register for eWallet can be found at our book fair website:

https://www.scholastic.com/bf/rutherfordkcenter

Parents will also have the opportunity to shop at the book fair prior to the
PTA meeting on Wednesday, April 10th at 7:00pm.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Rose van
Berkum at: rose.e.kilgore@gmail.com

All purchases through the book fair will benefit our school so thank you in
advance for your support and we look forward to a successful event!

Sincerely,
The Kindergarten Center PTA
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